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Supplier Diversity Statement
Palo Alto Networks believes our strength as a company comes 
from building an inclusive environment and collaborating with  
individuals who bring diverse experience, thought, background, 
ethnicity, and gender when making innovative decisions. This 
belief extends to our global supply chain. 

Aligning Our Supply Chain and Shared Values
Our suppliers should be a reflection of the communities where we do business, and the 
customers who find value in our products. To that end, our goal is to expand and grow our 
partnerships with companies throughout the value chain—particularly minority and women 
owned enterprises. 

Palo Alto Networks’ vision of a world where each day is safer and more secure than the one 
before is best achieved when we partner with suppliers who are equally passionate about 
that vision and share our values. The policies we establish, and aim to continuously improve, 
demonstrate our commitment to Supplier Diversity. We know our journey to diversify our 
supply chain will evolve over time. That said, we have taken some immediate steps to 
advance our Supplier Diversity program and are refining plans to expand our program as we 
move forward.

Actions taken to advance Supplier Diversity:

● We established a cross-functional working group to explore best practices and 
benchmark Supplier Diversity programs.

● In partnership with business leaders, we affirmed our Supplier Diversity philosophy. 
Specifically declaring the following:

○ A comprehensive Supplier Diversity program is the right thing to do. 

○ Having an inclusive and diverse supply chain helps support underserved 
communities. 

○ Making the procurement process fair and equitable for all to compete is 
mutually beneficial to our company as well as the suppliers we choose to 
support.

○ A more diverse pool of suppliers offers access to more innovative solutions. We 
value innovation and strive for excellence in all things.  
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○ Representation matters.  We want our suppliers and customers to feel that 
they are represented in the products we make and the services we provide.

We conducted an internal review of our existing supply chain suppliers. We are using 
this data to establish a baseline for growth in diverse representation over time.

Plans in progress to expand Supplier Diversity:

● We currently have ongoing partnerships with Western Regional Minority Supplier 
Development Council (WRMSDC). We continuously explore new partnerships to 
increase our outreach to minority and women owned businesses.

● We are enhancing our procurement policies to support and grow our Supplier 
Diversity program to ensure we achieve our goals.

● We are establishing metrics in order to measure our progress in growing the diversity 
of our supply chain.

● We remain committed to continuous improvement towards our goal to be a leader in 
supplier diversity.


